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 The next meeting of Tent #23 will held at  

The Delavan Community Centre  

on Tuesday, June 27, 2023 at 6:30pm 
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JUNE 2023 

 

DELAVAN CIVIL WAR MUSTER TREE UPDATE 

 
     The editor was at a recent meeting at the Delavan Historical 

Society where both Mayor Ryan Schroeder and Delavan Dept. of 

Works Director, Mark Wendorf were present.  Schroeder shared 

that the Muster Tree is no longer viable and the City of Delavan 

has decided that they will not move forward with the plan to save it 

with chemical treatment.  At this point in time, there has been no 

decision about the immediate future of the tree.   

     The Delavan tree is the only remaining “Muster Tree” in the 

State of Wisconsin.   

     A second muster tree was located in Richland County.  The 

Richland County tree stood alone along Highway 56 in the Town of 

Marshall, a short distance north of the Fancy Creek Church and 

Cemetery. According to old-timers, local young men became 

members of Company H of the 46th Wisconsin Infantry in the cool 

shade under the tree’s branches. The stringing of telephone wires 

along Highway 56 threatened the very existence of the tree, but 

those who loved the tree saved the old landmark from destruction. 

Unfortunately, a strong wind blew the tree over in the late 1970’s. 

      

 

 ANNOUNCEMENT! 

WE WILL HAVE A 

PHOTO MADE AT 

THE MUSTER TREE 

WITH THE 

MEMBERS OF TENT 

23 AT OUR JUNE 

MEETING, 

PLEASE ATTEND. 
 

 
  

http://www.rootsweb.ancestry.com/~wimclduv/
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CELEBRATING MEMORIAL DAY 2023 
The origin of Memorial (Decoration) Day began with the end of the Civil War, to honor those who made 

the supreme sacrifice, losing their lives to insure the freedoms we have today.  It is celebrated 

throughout the USA by all, but especially important to the ALLIED ORDERS.  In 1966, Congress and 

President Lyndon Johnson declared Waterloo, N.Y., the “birthplace” of Memorial Day.  Our New York 

DUVCW Sisters maintain the site of this lovely park! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Photos:  Upper left:  Waterloo, NY, Top Center:  Calvary Cemetery, Milwaukee, Right Top: Spring Grove 

Cemetery, Delavan, Left Center:  Members of SUVCW Camp 1, Mass, Center:  Linda Tanner-Frietag in Delavan 

Parade, Left Bottom:  Gun Salute at Calvary Cemetery, Bottom Center:  Tent 23 Lays Wreath at Spring Grove 

Civil War Monument, Bottom Right:  Charlene Staples, Pat Blackmer, Linda Tanner-Frietag at Spring Grove 
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Thank you Brother Ben! 

 

It seems ages ago, but Tent 23 

can be proud that they partici-

pated in the first Veterans 

Liberty Tree Celebration in 

2021 held in Oregon, WI to 

recognize Nathaniel Ames, a 

Revolutionary War Patriot.  

On hand for the celebration 

were numerous community 

organizations and members of 

the Allied Orders.  Present for 

the ceremony from Tent 23 

were Barbara Pahlow, Natalie 

Scott, Linda Tanner-Frietag, 

Ashley-Anne Hobbins and Pat 

Blackmer.  History was made! 

On August 3, 1949, a joint resolution by Congress designated June 14th of each year as “Flag Day”. 
This resolution commemorates the adoption of our first official flag in 1777.  Wisconsin was admitted to the Union 

in 1848 and as a result, a 30th star was added to the flag (1848-1851).  No US flag has ever been retired 

 


